
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:44 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-01-31 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Nelly Kauss 
 
-- Phone -- 
226343-9794 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
An American pipeline should stay in theUS. It should not come in to Canada and especially not pass 
through an environmentally sensitive marsh. That would amount to using Canada as the US garbage 
dump.KeepAmerican pipelines in theUS; Do not let them dump the risks on Canada!! 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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